
Please vote no on SB1530 or put it to a vote of the people.    

I am a 4th generation Oregonian and a nearly lifelong resident of Springfield. I worked 
multiple jobs to put my wife and children through school in Springfield. I work in the 
wood products industry as it relates to being in sales of equipment to the wood products 
industry. I and many others voted  against the previous Cap and Tax bill and would 
most definitely do so again had the Senate not attached the much abused "emergency" 
clause to block citizen participation in the process.  
 
I am vehemently opposed to this bill as it will negatively affect the working people of 
Oregon as well as those living in urban areas. This bill is not needed or wanted and will 
do nothing to reduce CO2. It will increase the cost of everything in the state to everyone 
in the state. I understand that the new bill only targets three counties. Those counties 
have working people from all walks of life, all races and all political parties. The rally on 
the 6th proved that.  
 
I urge you to vote against SB1530.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Richard Adney Jr.  
655 Northridge Ave.  
Springfield Oregon, 97477  
 
 


